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Commonwealth Edison
[ ' One First Nationai Plata. Chicago. Ilknois

b ( I' Address R; ply to: Post Othee Box 7M
i x f Chicago. Ilknois 60690

Hay 11, 1988'

Mr. T. E. Hurley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Braidwood Unit 2
Limitorque Operator Lubrication
NRC Docket No. 40-9 h-yf/

Reference: (a) March 23, 1988 A.B. Davis to C. Reed (CAL-RIII-88-06)
(b) March 29, 1988 L.0. DelGeorge letter to T.E. Hurley
(c) April 11, 1988 L.O. DelGeorge letter to T.E. Hurley
(d) April 21, 1988 L.0. DelGeorge letter to T.E. Hurley

Dear Mr. Hurley:

Reference (a) summarized the NRC staff's understanding of actions
that would be taken to address deficiencies in the existing grease installed
in limitorque valve operators at Braidwood Unit 2. Reference (b), (c) and
(d) provided additional details of these actions and included the commitment
to change out the grease per the acceptance criteria presented in the
submittals.

.

The purpose of this letter is to notify the NRC staff that at this
time, the grease has been changed out in those Unit 2 valve operators
specified in reference (c) and that the actions presented in reference (a)
have been completed. Other commitments, related to this issue such as the

.

completion of radiation testing, still remain in effect and are expected to
be completed as previously scheduled.

Please address any question concerning this matter to this office.

Very truly yours,

C- "A,
S. C. Hunsader
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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g& (jcc: S. Sands (NRR)
H. Forney (RIII) ,

Braidwood Resident Inspector i p

8n05190256 880511 /

PDR ADOCK 05000457 \

P DCD
. _ _ _ _


